
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Lawrence Krissek
Cc: Vaessin, Harald; Hadad, Christopher
Subject: Earth Sciences 5751
Date: Friday, January 24, 2014 1:33:42 PM

Hi Larry,
 
On Tuesday, January 21, the ASC NMS Panel reviewed a course change request for Earth Sciences
 5751.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the course change. The Panel did have a discussion about
 whether students who have already taken the course under the old format might be interested in
 taking the new version. The Department might like to think about how to address such a situation.
 
The course change will next be presented at the ASCC meeting for the standard 2-weeks comments
 period.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to talk to Harald or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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